
Restroom Renovation Bid Opening & Award 
Aug 07, 2012 
 

 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF LEEDS 

  

Town of Leeds Board will hold a Special Meeting at the Leeds Town Hall on Tuesday, August 7, 2012 at 2:00 P.M. to 
open and review the sealed bids for the Leeds Town Hall Restroom Renovation project.  It is anticipated that the 
Leeds Town Board will select and award the contract at that time pending contractor approval by General 
Engineering. 

 No other Town of Leeds business will be conducted at that time. 

  

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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